Dear X,
After a thorough review of your application, we regret to inform you that we are unable to offer you a place to study LLB in Laws for the 2018/9 academic year.
The feedback we have received from the Admissions Selector indicates that your application was unsuccessful as a consequence of your personal statement.
As competition for places at LSE is intense, the personal statement is considered carefully when deciding whether to make an offer. Your personal statement, when compared to those of similar applicants, was not sufficiently convincing to be offered a place.
Information regarding personal statement guidelines can be found at: http://www.lse.ac.uk/study/undergraduate/howToApply/makingAnApplication/personalStatement/generalInformation.aspx
Each application is carefully considered on an individual basis and our decision was reached after taking into account all the information provided in your application. Please note that the decision is final and appeals challenging this academic judgement cannot be considered.
We are unable to accept re-submissions in this admissions cycle and are unable to consider new information or documentation supplied in light of the feedback provided by our Admissions Selector.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to thank you for your interest in studying at LSE. On behalf of the School, we wish you every success in your future endeavours.

